
 

 

BWRMA  MAINTENANCE  COMMITTEE  REPORT  FISCAL  YEAR  2024-2025 
 
 
WORK COMPLETED FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 
 
Freedom Excavating completed brush cutting in July, 2024 
 
Legacy Asphalt completed grading and gravel on Alpine Court and Bridgeview Ct. 
Amounting to approximately 32,784 sq feet. 50 tons of gravel was distributed. Rolling and 
compacting of gravel was completed.  A catch basin was installed on Fern Gully to help with 
drainage.  
 
Lakeside Industries completed needed asphalt road repairs of approximately 13,500 sq ft at 
various professionally identified problem areas on Bywater and Bywater North in 
preparation for possible chip sealing at a later date.  An area of slippage was also repaired 
close to the entrance of Bywater.  
 
All contracted work was completed and paid out. 
 
Completed inspection of paved and gravel roads.  Paved roads should not need any 
professional repairs in Fiscal Year 2025-2026.  
 
 
 
PROPOSED WORK FISCAL YEAR  2025-2026 
 
Organize a clean-up day with bonfire to collect and burn branches and other refuse from the 
ditches. 
 
Gravel grading and shaping as needed 
 
Brush Cutting 
 
NOTE:  We located another Chip Seal company out of Portland, that services both Oregon 
and Washington State.  An additional option will be beneficial when it comes time to bid 
future major pavement repairs. 
 


